
 

 

February 15, 2011 
 
 
 
 

The Honorable Susan Wagle, Chairperson 
Senate Committee on Commerce 
Statehouse, Room 135-E 
Topeka, Kansas  66612 
 
Dear Senator Wagle: 
 
 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 110 by Senate Committee on Commerce 
 
 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 110 is 
respectfully submitted to your committee. 
 
 SB 110 would allow the Governor to appoint a member to the Kansas Bioscience 
Authority Board to replace the current member appointed by the Kansas Technology Enterprise 
Corporation. 
 
 SB 110 would have no fiscal effect on state expenditures.  
 
 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 
 Director of the Budget 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: Michele Weigand, KTEC  


